
 - Date:  May 25, 2015 

Attendance:  Maxine Jordan, Jennifer Kraan, Darren Wicks, Leigh-Ann Eyers, Shannon Smith 

1.  Items for other business 

2.   Treasurer’s Report 

 Still required to pay for the site preparation for the playground equipment 

 Roughly a surplus of $2200.00 in our account 

 Monies will be given to the Grade 8 Graduation (as has been the practice in the past - $200.00) 

 Considering where to put School Council money in the future… 

IDEAS: 

-picnic tables 

-tire swing 

*** Committee suggests going ahead with doing some painting on the cement/tarmac for activities 

IDEAS: 

-paint for – “Four Square” – Maxine will investigate and arrange 

-paint for – “race track for toy cars” – Maxine will investigate and arrange 

-soccer balls– Darren will shop for these – to purchase 10 

-basketballs – Darren will shop for these – to purchase 10 

For consideration after we know about our remaining budget and the Playground Report (May 25/15) 

-research pricing for picnic tables – durable 

-research adding to the sandbox – some wood boards with hanging “utensils” 

3. Parent Reaching Out Grant 

 Andrea Coombs submitted the Grant Proposal 

-based on the “Feed All Four” initiative  

-requested 10 nights to open the school for various activities (i.e., yoga, Drum Fit, cooking) 

-asked for $1000.00 
 

4.  September BBQ 

 Lee-Anne Grof has been investigating with Kelsey’s to provide the burgers 

 Date:  ??? - To coincide with the Book Fair in the Library 

 Will provide details on Social Media – TBA 
 

5.  Yard Sale—June 6, 2015 

 Items to be dropped off on the Friday (June 5) – Andrea will be here to be available 8:30-9:15 

 There will be a trailer to store items 

 Do we have enough helpers? – Need to be here by 6:30am - Maxine, Shannon, Andrea, Jenn,  ??? 

6.  Principal’s Report 

 Spending money on new furniture in the school and technology (iPads, projectors) 

 Parent Communication is ever changing – no monthly newsletters next year – Twitter, FB, Website instead 

 School Organization discussion – no assigned teachers or class numbers – staffing is still not completely in place 

 June 2, 2015 is the “Welcome to Kindergarten” event 

7.  Other Business 

 


